## Magic moment!

Dear Parents / Guardians,

At Totterdown we would like to celebrate any achievements that the children make whilst at home as well as at school.



For this to be made possible we are sending home some Magic Moment hats! Simply fill in with anything that you feel is amazing, it may be putting on own shoes and socks, counting, to using a knife and fork for the first time...whatever you feel is an achievement then write it down with your child's name and date and send it in. We will try to share them each week.



